
 
 

  

 

30th September, 2020 

 

To,  
The BSE Limited 
PhirozeJeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai – 400001 
 
 

Dear Sir, 
 

Scrip code: 542155 
 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Sub: Closure of trading window pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) 

Regulations, 2015 
  

Please take note that pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and Code of 

Internal Procedures and Conduct for Regulating, Monitoring and Reporting of Trading by Insiders adopted 

by the Company, the Trading Window for dealing in the shares of the Company by all designated persons 

shall remain closed from 30th September, 2020 till two days post declaration of financial results for the half 

year ended 30th September, 2020. 
 

The date of Board Meeting to consider the un-audited financial results for the Half year ended 30th 

September, 2020, shall be intimated separately in due course. 
 

Accordingly, this intimation of closure of Trading Window has been notified to the Designated Persons 

through letter dated 27th September, 2020. 

 

This is for your information and ready reference.  
 

Please acknowledge the receipt and take the above on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 


